

October 6, 2014

Ted Moore, President Moore Trosper Construction Company 4224 Keller Road, PO Box 217 Holt MI 48842

Dear Mr. Moore,

On behalf of Lansing Community College I wish to thank you and your staff for your great work.

I have come to know Moore Trosper personnel over several years and across several projects. At least two of the projects were challenging and required considerable and special expertise.

I am delighted to see Moore and Trosper trucks at LCC, on the job. I know that the work will be expertly done, on time, and in budget.

Sincerely

Brent Knight
President